Board of Selectmen August 6, 2020

Via Zoom Remote Conferencing\*

Robert Czekanski, Chair Stanley Wysocki Jonathan Keep Don Lowe, Town Administrator Jenny Jacobsen, Town Secretary

Mr. Czekanski called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.

On a motion made by Keep and seconded by Wysocki the Board voted to enter into executive session by roll call vote (Wysocki-yes, Keep-yes, Czekanski-yes) at 7:01 pm. to discuss the discipline or dismissal of, or complaints or charges brought against, a public officer, employee, staff member or individual. The Board will reconvene in open session for the purpose of adjournment.

Board returned to open session by roll call vote (Czekanski-yes, Keep-yes, Wysocki-yes) at 8:57 pm.

On a motion made by Wysocki and seconded by Keep the Board voted by roll call 3-0 to exit executive session at 8:58 pm. (Czekanski-yes, Keep-yes, Wysocki-yes).

Respectfully submitted by J. Jacobsen.

\*All attendees participated remotely via Zoom Remote Conferencing pursuant to Governor Baker's March 12, 2020 Order Suspending Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law, G.L. c. 30A Section 18, and the Governor's March 15, 2020 Order imposing strict limitations on the number of people that may gather in one place.